MEMORANDUM
TO:			Anoka County Board of Commissioners and Staff
FROM		Anoka County Election Integrity Team (ACEIT)
DATE:		July 27, 2023
SUBJECT:		PRT Budget Goal on Elections Follow Up
PRESENTER:  	Brenda Miller
_________________________________________________________________
Introduction
[bookmark: _GoBack]On July 18, 2023 County staff made a presentation of 2024 PRT Division Budget to the Committee.  Contained in the presentation under “Opportunities” was the goal of “continue to find new ways to increase elections integrity and transparency.”
As you all know, this is also the primary goal of the Anoka County Election Integrity Team.  (ACEIT).
Analysis
First, we want to thank you for identifying this as a goal of the County in the PRT proposed budget.

Second, we offer to help in any way we can to assist in achieving that goal substantially.

At the meeting a member of our group asked: “Is there a plan to achieve this goal and is that plan supported by this budget?”  The response was:  “Someone will get back to you on that.”


Conclusions/Recommendations

What is the answer to that question?  Will a plan come forth to address that goal?

Attachments


Note: This Memorandum and Report will be emailed to Board Members, County
Administrator, PRT Division Head and Elections Manager.
